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March 23, 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Courthouse Occupants:  
  
 Two individuals who were in the Dirksen Courthouse on March 22, 2022 have tested 
positive for COVID-19.  One individual was on the 3rd floor, and the other was on the 16th floor.  
We understand both individuals adhered to the masking and social distance requirements.  
Persons who had contact with them have been notified, and GSA has taken steps to clean the 
relevant spaces.    
 
 As you can see, spring is coming, but we are still a bit out in the cold on getting past 
COVID-19.  We are fortunate to have access to prompt PCR testing in our building, and we know 
the rules.  Please continue to adhere to those rules:  masks, social distance, hand-washing. If you 
haven’t done so, get a booster.  Please do your best to stay safe and healthy.   
 
      Yours truly, 
 
 
 
      Rebecca R. Pallmeyer 
      Chief District Judge  
      Chair, Dirksen Courthouse Building Security  
         Committee  
 
 
 


